
28/10/2020 

MRS CECILY WOO 
20 DEAKIN ST 
FORESTVILLE NSW 2087 
cecilywoo@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Whilst I'm not against the DA submitted for the redevelopment of Forestway Shopping Centre, I 
have serious concerns regarding the proposed 73% increase in carparking at the Centre from 
current 428 to almost double of 738 spaces.

These significantly increases the volume of traffic diverted via the back streets of the Shopping 
Centre onto Grace Avenue, Altona Street, DEAKIN STREET and Bentley Avenue for Drivers to 
connect up with Warringah Road.

This increased traffic poses a risk to the residents and community of Frenchs Forest/Forestville 
and unless the Developers and Council can come up with an updated plan to divert traffic onto 
the main arterial roads/routes of Forestway and Warringah Road directly, I have serious 
concerns with the DA proceeding.

The Traffic diverted down the back streets of Grace Avenue, Altona Street, Deakin Street and 
Bentley Avenue on a temporary basis were a nightmare to contend with during the 
redevelopment of the Northern Beaches Hospital and Warringah Road upgrades let alone the 
severe and permanent impact of such high volumes of Traffic to the Residents in these Streets 
and Community.

Please think carefully about the direct impact of increased volumes of Traffic created by an 
additional 310 carparking spaces at Forestway Shopping Centre on the back-streets of 
Frenchs Forest and Forestville and the dire effect on Residents.

Thank you,
Cecily Woo 
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Subject: Online Submission


